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[bookmark: _GoBack]T20 Blast – Worcestershire Rapids vs Durham Dynamos– Wednesday 18th June 2025
Dear Parent/Carers, 
I am pleased to offer your child the opportunity to attend a T20 Blast match between Worcestershire CCC & Durham CCC. 
The trip will be a fantastic experience for your child to spectate the skills on display and grow their knowledge of the game, all whilst watching professional athletes. This would be an ideal opportunity for students to apply their learning from cricket lessons, club and matches and see how it is/should be done. 
Students will leave school between 3:45 and 4:00pm, on the school minibus, with the match starting at the 5:30pm. We anticipate that we will be returning to school at approximately 11:00pm, however this might be different depending on the outcome of the game, but we will keep you posted. 
The cost of the trip is £11.00 per student, payable via ParentPay. By your child taking a letter, this is an indication to us, that your child is interested in attending, and a payment option will become available on ParentPay shortly. A review of names will be made on Wednesday 4th June and then the payment will become live. 
Spaces are limited, with the cut off for payments being Monday 16th June however, we do hope to accommodate as many students as possible, but priority will be given to students that have represented the school cricket teams and attended training, if names need to be selected.   
Students can wear their own clothes and will be given a chance to change at the end of the day, using the Sports Hall changing rooms. We advise that students bring plenty of food and drink for the evening, a small amount of money is permitted to purchase souvenirs and additional supplies, students are responsible for looking after this money. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in contact. 
Kind Regards, 


Mr D Thomas
Head of PE & Business
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